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Please fund the recommendations of the rail use committee. It will benefit the whole 
surrounding community. Maine needs more of these initiatives to utilize our states 
already existing infrastructure in a safe way. I’m a former Hutmaster with the 
Appalachian Mountain Club. I’ve seen what safe initiatives can do, and this area 
needs this work. 


